ZODIACS GYMNASTICS CLUB INC. NEWSLETTER



NEED TO GET IN CONTACT WITH US?

Office hours: Mon – Fri 11am – 3:00pm.

Ph: 0418 288 295

General enquiries: zodiacsgym.burnie@gmail.com

Invoice enquiries: treasurer.zodiacsgymnastics@gm ail.com

Website:

www.zodiacs.gymnastics.org.au

Welcome to Term 4

A big welcome to all of our returning and new members for the final term of gymnastics for 2020! This year has definitely been a rollercoaster ride for all of us but we've all overcome obstacles and made it to the final stretch of the year. Zodiacs sincerely thanks all of our members for their support throughout our reopening after our forced COVID shut down. Your patience, understanding and cooperation has truly been appreciated.

Term 4 is going to look a little different this year compared to previous years. Firstly, we are running term 4 for 10 weeks with the final week of classes being the week of Monday 14th December. Secondly, due to COVID restrictions we won't be running an End of Year Display. We are running other exciting events though so you will still get to see your child shine! Finally, this term we've reopened our spectator area so you have a chance to see your child's progress in their gymnastics class.

"Start where you are. Use what you have. Do what you can."

Reminders:

- 1. If your child has symptoms of cold or flu please keep them home until they are symptom free.
- 2. The days are starting to heat up so please ensure your child always brings a drink bottle of water to their gymnastics class.
- **3.** Term 4 invoices have been emailed. If you have not received your term fee invoice, or wish to be put on an Ezidebit payment plan, please contact the club treasurer treasurer.zodiacsgymnastics@amail.com





Congratulations CLP Gymnasts!

A very special congratulations to our Club Levels Program (CLP) gymnasts who achieved their level's certificates at the end of Term 3! Our CLP gymnasts have been working hard to achieve new skills and improve on existing ones. We look froward to seeing further progress from these gymnasts throughout Term 4!







Pictured: Daniel, Amy, and Indi from Wednesday CLP 1-3 receiving their certificates.

Grant Success – Thank You to the Below Sponsors!

Zodiacs has been successful in obtaining a number of grants to help us survive the hardships of COVID and we'd like to formally thank the Tasmanian Government and RACT Insurance for their support. To read up on how they supported us, please read the grant announcements located on the notice board in the spectator area or on our <u>website</u> under the news heading.

SUPPORTED BY







ALP 3+ and CLP 6-10 Team Bonding Night

During the school holidays our ALP Level 3+ and CLP 6-10 gymnasts came together for a fun night of team bonding. During the night the girls worked in teams to solve challenges and to discuss Zodiacs' 3 club cultural values of **Respect**, **Responsibility**, and **Resilience**. The girls left the night with new friendships and an understanding of how they help form our club culture. The senior coaching staff are looking forward to seeing how these gymnasts will lead and inspire other gymnasts in the gym.

Upcoming Events in Term 4

As stated earlier, due to COVID restrictions on venue hire and our own gym not being equipped to hold large audiences, we won't be able to go ahead with our End of Year Display this year. We are however holding two In-house Events (one each for our ALP and CLP gymnasts) so they can showcase all that they have learned in class.

ALP In-House Event

Date: Saturday 24th October

Registrations: through the member portal. Closing date Friday 23rd October.

CLP In-House Event

Dates: 21st – 22nd November

Registrations: will open on Monday 26th October. Emails with more information will be coming

soon.

Important Dates for Term 4

October 23rd: ALP In-House registrations close

October 24th: ALP In-House Event

October 26th: CLP In-House Event registrations open

November 2nd: Recreation Day Public Holiday – No Classes

November 7th: Adult Gymnastics Workshop – register via email <u>cm.zodiacsgymnastics@gmail.com</u>

November 13th: CLP In-House Event registrations close

November 21st - 22nd: CLP In-House Event

December 14th - 19th: Last classes for Term 4



